BOONE COUNTY, MISSOURI
Request for Bid #: 04-07JAN14 — Deckover Tilt Trailer

ADDENDUM #4 - Issued January 9, 2014

This addendum is issued in accordance with the Bid Response Page in the Request for Bid and is hereby
incorporated into and made a part of the Request for Bid Documents. Bidders are reminded that receipt
of this addendum should be acknowledged and submitted with Bidder’s Response Form.

Specifications for the above noted Request for Bid and the work covered thereby are herein modified as
follows, and except as set forth herein, otherwise remain unchanged and in full force and effect:

The County has received the following questions and is providing a response below:

Question 1: Regarding paragraph 2.2, is this a tag along trailer?
Response: Yes

Question 2: Regarding paragraph 2.2.10 “with 7-way ATA plug”. That is a semi-style plug where the
lights and turn signals run independently. Do you want that plug wired to run independently or on the
same wire?

Response: The lights should be wired together, NOT independently in the 7 pin ATA style plug.
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Melinda Bobbitt, CPPO, CPPB
Director of Purchasing

OFFEROR has examined copy of Addendum #4 to Request for Bid 04-07JAN14 — Deckover Tilt
Trailer, receipt of which is hereby acknowledged:

Company Name:

Address:

Phone Number: Fax Number:

Authorized Representative Signature:

Authorized Representative Printed Name:

RFB #: 04-07JAN14 1/9/14




